
HOLY TRINITY LOS ANGELES 

 
Dear Holy Trinity Family, 
  
Happy Easter! We are completing the Octave (8 days) of Easter this Sunday, but the beauty is that we have 
a whole season to celebrate Easter - 50 days to enter deep into this mystery that Jesus Christ rose from the 
dead conquering both sin and death. Today, as part of the celebration of Easter, we also celebrating Divine 
Mercy Sunday. This Feast was promulgated by St. John Paul II on May 5, 2000 declaring that it would 
always fall on the 2nd Sunday of Easter. There is a beautiful connection here as we call to mind the 
forgiveness of our sins through the Resurrection and also the infinite mercy of God that is being poured 
upon us always. The Gospel of this 2nd Sunday of Easter is always the first words of Jesus to his disciples 
in the upper room, "Peace be with you!" This is what Jesus wants of us.... to be at peace. When we believe 
in the Resurrection, then the hope of Christ fills us with peace. When we believe in the infinite mercy of 
Jesus, we are filled with peace. When we know that Jesus is with us always and when we believe in him 
above all else, we are filled with peace. On this Divine Mercy Sunday as we celebrate Easter, know that 
Jesus is the true way to happiness, joy and eternal peace. 
  
Our candidates for the Holy Trinity Court are being introduced as this Sunday's Masses. These amazing 
women are supporting our parish by selling raffle tickets in order to raise money for the various projects of 
our parish, especially the preparation for our Centennial Year. Whoever sells the most tickets will be 
crowned. Please support them throughout the next two months as they do their best to win the crown, but 
most especially support our parish in all that we do. 
  
Can you believe that our parish turns 100 years old in 2025??? It's amazing and this only happens once in a 
lifetime. If you would like to help with upcoming centennial events, we can definitely use your help. 
Contact Janet at JAdriano@holytrinity-la.org to find out ways that you can support our centennial. This 
event is in thanksgiving to the thousands of parishioners who have gone before and the work they did in 
building our parish up. How can you continue the great work that they have done? Pray about it! More 
information on how to give back will be announced next weekend. 
  
Mary, Mother Most powerful... pray for us. 
  
- Fr. Mike 
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DID YOU KNOW?   
2024-2025 Working Together to Prevent Child 
Sexual Abuse Brochure 
The Office of Safeguard the Children of the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles annually publishes 
the Working Together to Prevent Child Sexual 
Abuse Brochure, which provides an up-to-date 
listing of safe environment policies, programs, 
resources, contact numbers and other important 
information about how the Archdiocese of Los 
Angeles is working to prevent child sexual abuse. 
Copies of the brochures are available in the parish 
vestibule or online at https://lacatholics.org/
departments-ministries/safeguard-the-children/. 

  
Folleto 2024-2025 “Trabajando juntos para 
prevenir el abuso sexual infantil” 
La Oficina de Protección de los Niños de la 
Arquidiócesis de Los Ángeles publica anualmente el 
folleto Trabajando juntos para prevenir el abuso 
sexual infantil, que proporciona una lista actualizada 
de políticas, programas, recursos, números de 
contacto y otra información importante sobre un 
entorno seguro en el que la Arquidiócesis de Los 
Ángeles está trabajando para prevenir el abuso 
sexual infantil. Copias de los folletos están 
disponibles en el vestíbulo parroquial o en línea 
en https://lacatholics.org/departments-ministries/
safeguard-the-children/. 

SUNDAY OFFERINGS 
The deposit amount for the Fifth Sunday of Lent was 
$40,743. Thank you for your generosity and continued 
support of  Holy Trinity Parish. 
 
Misa en Espanol                                                 
Los Domingos a la 1:30pm       
 
Charismatic Prayer Group 
This prayer group meets every Saturday at 11am in the 
school. Come and let’s pray together. 
 
Divine Mercy Apostles Prayer Group 
This prayer group meets every Thursday ay 6:15pm in  
the School. Join with the group to recite the Chaplet of 
Mercy and meditate for His unfathomable Mercy.  
 
Mass Schedule Change Until Further Notice 
Due to the shortage of priests, we will have the Tuesday 
5pm Mass only on the 1st and 3rd Tuesday. We still have 
the regular Tuesday 8am Mass. 
Pray for more priests.  
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